
Town of Foxborough 
Economic Development Committee 

Route 1 Zoning Sub-Committee Meeting 
Minutes of August 9, 2017 

 

 
Present:  Mike Saegh, Mark Grebbins, Sr., Mike Stanton, Dan Krantz, Kevin Weinfeld, Barney 
Ovrut, Paige Duncan 
 
 
Route 1 Zoning 
• Barney had made revisions based on previous meeting discussion.   
• Sub-committee has now shared amendments with full EDC and Planning Board. 
• Further discussed proposed zoning amendments and next steps. 
• Most likely aiming for May 2018 Town Meeting. 

 
Commuter Rail 
• Pilot service will be voted on by FMCB on August 14, 2017.  We are hoping for a positive 

outcome.  
 

Route 1 Sewer 
• TKG continues to have their engineers explore options for sewer service to Route 1. 

 
 
 


